

Secondary Office 5625 52nd St E Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: 253.445.6000 Fax: 253.445.2354 LeschiSchools.org

Dear Warriors:

Our administration team is excited to welcome each of you to Chief Leschi Schools. We are eager to meet all our new students and re-engage with all our returning students. We look forward to Circle, extra-curricular activities, and all the learning opportunities that will be taking place this year.

We are going to continue to work together to build a school community where all are welcome, where hard work is valued, and where every student will be successful. We have high expectations of our students to play an active role in their own success. The secondary staff at Chief Leschi will work to ensure that all students are aware of the expectations, will work to model expectations, and communicate with families to ensure their support.

Our teachers will be working hard on engaging lessons, welcoming classroom environments, and plans to hold students accountable for their learning and their conduct. Our school leaders will be working hard to support and guide that work by the teachers, communicate with all community members, and work with students. We look forward to students coming to school ready to learn, engage in class, treat each other with kindness and respect, and seek out help when they need it. We also look forward to families that support students getting to school on time and ready to learn, participate in events, and champion their student's learning.

Welcome Warriors! We are excited to be on your team. We look forward to celebrating your growth and eventual graduation from Chief Leschi Schools.

Sincerely,

Curtis Patching Secondary Principal Brandon Ervin

Secondary Assistant Principal